
 

 

29th January 2015 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
Following my previous letter concerning Maisy’s illness I am writing to thank the many people who have 
made enquiries about Maisy and asked us to pass on get well wishes to her.   
 
River Helford Class have been keeping in touch with Maisy through letters and earlier today the class 
talked to Maisy via Skype.  She is in good spirits and I am now in a position to provide some more detail 
about her specific condition.  
 
She has Acute Lymphoblastic Leukaemia and to help the children understand what this means, today in 
school, the children have shared the story ‘Joe has Leukaemia’. This provides a factual explanation of the 
condition and also the treatment that Maisy will be receiving.  The story is attached if you wish to read it 
for your own and your child’s information.   
 
Further information is available from Clic Sargent website, please click on the link below to access this. 
 
http://www.clicsargent.org.uk/content/children 
 
Staff will continue to support any child who wishes to ask questions. Also attached is an information leaflet 
that you might also find useful.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs D Tregellas 
HEADTEACHER 
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